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Dear Parents/ Carers,

Firstly, can I thank you for your continued support during our most recent Reception (FS2) closure.
We have been overwhelmed with responses from the home learning platform and hope you have found this useful
during the isolation period at home.

While your children have been learning from home we have been busy putting plans in to place to organise class
bubbles, in order to bring our Reception classes in-line with the rest of the school.

This has not been easy, as we wanted to make sure that your child’s learning experience is not effected by such changes
and that they can continue to access play provision both indoors and out.

As a result we have now sectioned the outside environment in to three zones and your child will be able to access all
of these learning zones throughout the week, but stay together in their own class bubble. They will continue to work as
a class indoors and will access lunches in the school hall but will be sat within their own class.

This will mean that if we have a positive case in the future, which is isolated to one class, then we will only have to
close one Reception class, rather than all three.

Morning and afternoon drop off and collections will remain the same, however the gate will now close at 9am, so any
children brought after that time will be classed as late and will need to be taken to the main office.

If you have another child/children in Year 1 & 2 and you have been dropping your Reception child off early at 8.30am
then this will continue, however please now drop your child off at the door they use at home time, rather than the
FSCC entrance. The gate will close at 8.40am for early drop-offs only and reopen at 8.50am for the rest of Reception
children (Those with siblings in Years 3-6 or without siblings in upper school).

We look forward to welcoming your child back to school on Monday 23 November 2020.

Kind Regards,

Mr S Nicholson
Deputy Headteacher
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